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February 9, 1928

Lr. Louis Douglas, 
McGill University, 
Montreal, P.q., Canada.

Dear Dr. Douglas:
I am now completing my second year of college 

in the pre-medical curriculum. At the present time, I 
am attending the Phoenix Junior College and expect to 
graduate this spring. I have another year of college 
before I can enter the Faculty of Medicine and McGill 
is the university of my choice.

Several graduates of McGill are practicing in 
Phoenix, and they have long convinced me that McGill 
is my school. My intention is to come to Montreal next 
fall and matriculate in the university for my final 
year of Pre-med, ana enter the Faculty of Medicine the 
year following, provided my past record is approved of.

Will you kindly write and tell me if it is possible 
for me to transfer to McGill for my last year of Pre­
medical work. I shall have fulfilled all the requirements 
necessary for the completion of two years of college work 
this June. Recently, I took the Pre.medical Apptitude 
Examination given by the Associated American Medical Colleges 
and was told I was among the first twenty-five who had 
taken it in the United States.

I am very desirous of studying at McGill ana hope 
that I may receive some favorable news. Thanking you for 
your attention.

Very sincerely yours,

Paul B. Jarrett
Address:
1628 West Monroe St., 
Phoenix, Arizona.
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